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District Leadership reviewed estimated allocations for SBDM Councils
for March 1 deadline
District Leadership reviewed Title 1 usage at both the school and
district level

Initiated the process for filling the principal vacancy at Lancaster
Elementary School
Surveys were shared with staff, parents, community, and current 5th-
grade students and current 6th-grade students who were at LES
during the 2021-22 school year

Submitted the first draft of Waster Water Treatment Plant license
renewal applications for CDR and PLE
Conducted Ground Breaking on the GCHS earthwork project
Addressed water issues following the Christmas freeze

Working with the County and the City on communication efforts to
promote all three entities
Reviewed possible partnership with the University of the
Cumberlands for Option 9

Standard 2: Instructional Leadership

Standard 4: Human Resource Leadership

Standard 5: Managerial Leadership

Standard 6: Collaborative Leadership
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